We would like to add a hot tub amenity to our project. When initially conceptualizing adding the hot tub, we reached out to Rob Thomas at Wolf Creek Water and Sewer and were advised that we would be limited to a 2,000-gallon maximum. We have stayed within that parameter as we have worked through the schematic design for the addition. 
The hot tub is planned to be located between Buildings C and B. The HOA will be responsible for maintaining the hot tub. We will have a pump house, restroom, and comply with ADA requirements in the restroom, access to the hot tub, and pathways. We are hoping that this amenity will enhance our site and contribute to the calm, relaxing atmosphere.


